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VU/SFC/2023-24/ 023       Date: 12th January 2024 

 

 

Student Notice 
 

 

It is hereby informed to all the students of Vishwakarma University that, in view of Sadhishthaan (Foundation 

Day), Tuesday 16th January 2024 will be observed as non-instructional day for academics. The academic 

activities on this day are rescheduled and the schedule will be communicated separately. 

 

 

 

 

 
Sd/- 

Students Facilitation centre 
Vishwakarma University, Pune 


